Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House
Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House
Bill 248.

My name is Julie Luczywo and | am a stay-at-home mother and doula. The reason | support
House Bill 248 is because | earnestly hope all children and families will have the opportunity
to make the best medical decisions for themselves with the aid of their own chosen medical
professionals. Medical choice and privacy are important to the foundation of a free society
that values individual responsibility. | hope you will choose to respect the medical freedom
of all individuals in our great state.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency
of House Bill 248.

Sincerely,

Julie Luczywo



